
 

 

June 2021 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 
 
The June meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 
on Saturday, June 19, 2021 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 
Church at 6:16:37 PM by President Mary Lampert and the crickets. This marked the first 
in-person NASFA meeting since the pandemic started. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Dues are still due. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Will we meet in person from now on barring disease? Unless six people come down with 
something from tonight. What about food poisoning? 
 
Judy listed her planned programming for the next few meetings. July’s program will be a 
lady talking about how she makes gaming dice. August will be a reading by Les Johnson. 
September will be the auction, so start gathering your crud. October will be Not-a-Con. 
December will be the Christmas party. 
 

CON BUSINESS 
 
Mary said there will be a Not-a-Con on the second weekend in October at the same hotel 
as last time. There is a web page now. The main Con†Stellation site is down, but the 
NASFA site has a link to the Not-a-Con site. A link to make hotel reservations is also 
available. There will be spades, games, and food. No t-shirts have been set up yet. No 
registration fee has been set yet, but it will probably be $30 again. 
 
Sam reported on DeepSouthCon 60. (DSC 60 is planned for 2022.) He was still 
negotiating with the hotel. The hotel sent a proposal. Sam wanted a final hotel contract in 
the next three weeks, before DSC 59. Sam will be taking over the DSC 59 con suite from 
4-6 pm on Saturday to promote DSC 60, providing cheesecake from a local restaurant. 
Mike K. can prepare physical signs for DSC 60. Randy will help with art for the signs. 
Sam will show a slideshow at the party advertising DSC 60. “Watch this space” is the 
only information on the DSC 60 web site so far. Randy can post to the old DSC 50 
Facebook page. Sam wants someone to create a Facebook page for DSC 60. Randy 
volunteered. DSC 60 still has some open positions for whoever wants to volunteer. 
 
Doug moved to adjourn at 6:37:22 PM. 
 
The June program was “Social Skills 101 Refresher (lab)”, an activity where each person 
picked a card and answered the question on the card. The After the Meeting Meeting was 
held at the same location as the meeting. 


